
May 18, 1977. 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
C/- Chris Martin, 
10 Oliver Street, 
HARBORD. N.S.W. 2096 

Dear Norman, 

Thank you very much for your note regarding 
the reception of our station 5PI. 

Your details of programme correspond with 
our schedules for the 12th May, 1977. 

Unfortunately we no longer have QSL cards 
to send out so we hope this note will suffice. 

Yours faithfully, 

ptAltd,_ 

J.L. SCHAUMLOFFEL, 
Chief Engineer. 
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